
From: Joseph Ronan
Sent: 1/24/2012 10:29:15 AM
To: Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7);

Bottorff, Thomas E (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=TEB3); 
Clanon, Paul (paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov) (paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov); Lindh, Frank 
(frank.lindh@cpuc.ca.gov)

Cc: Alex Makler (Alex.Makler@calpine.com)
Bcc:
Subject: PleasantonWeekly.com - Power outage darkens Sunol Boulevard corridor Monday 

afternoon
I was driving home yesterday and I started thinking about Oakley again, and I lost control of my car, which 
knocked the power off in my house as well.

I want to apologize to PG&E for creating such a bother. Where should I send my apology?

Sorry.

Click the following to access the sent link:

http://www.pleasantonweekly.com/news/show story,php?id=8571

*This article can also be accessed if you copy and paste the entire address below into your web browser. 
http://www.pleasantonweekly.com/news/show story,php?id=8571

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE:The information in this e-mail may be confidential and/or privileged and 
protected by work product immunity or other legal rules. No confidentiality or privilege is waived or lost by 
mistransmission. If you are not the intended recipient or an authorized representative of the intended recipient, you 
are hereby notified that any review, dissemination, or copying of this e-mail and its attachments, if any, or the 
infonnation contained herein is prohibited. If you have received this e-mail in error, please immediately notify the 
sender by return e-mail and delete this e-mail from your computer system. Thank you.
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